
  

 

 

Dear parents and Carers, 

As you may be aware at Campus Kidz breakfast and afterschool club, we have Electronic Week for the 

children on the last week of every term. The children absolutely love this week, and we enjoy giving them 

the opportunity to be themselves and do something they would normally enjoy doing at home. 

In order for us to continue running Electronic week, we need to ensure that all children are safe and know 

the rules around technology and internet safety. 

We would be grateful if you discussed these rules with your children and sign to say you have done so. 

ELECTRONIC WEEK RULES: 

• Children are not allowed to take photos or videos during breakfast and afterschool club on 

their devices. 

• All apps and games on devices must be age appropriate (checked by the parent first at 

home) 

• Key stage 1 and Key stage 2 children will have different zones, and sharing of devices will 

not be permitted between zones. (this is because key stage 2 can access games etc that 

key stage 1 cannot) 

• Staff will monitor what the children are doing throughout the session to ensure they are not 

accessing anything they shouldn’t be. 

• Internet will only be accessed with parental permission. (AVPS internet already has parental 

controls and restrictions on as to what children can access) 

• Children with their own mobile data will not be allowed to access sites or games that are 

not appropriate especially around other peers and this must be explained at home. 

• Devices are kept in a box in the office during the school day and this is where we 

encourage children to keep them, however children/parents are responsible for their 

devices, and we cannot accept liability for any damage of lost/stolen goods. 

If your child attends breakfast or afterschool club, please could you complete the following consent form 

and return it to the school office as soon as possible. 

Kind Regards 

Stacey Bullough 

Campus Kidz Manager 
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Campus Kidz Electronic Week 

 

Childs Name______________________ Year Group____________ 

 

o I am happy for my child/ren to take part in Electronic week 

o I will check my child’s device for age-appropriate games/apps 

o I am happy for my child to access the AVPS Internet 

o I understand devices are to be kept in the office and will encourage my child to do so and 

I understand AVPS cannot accept liability for lost or stolen devices/games. 

o My child/ren and I have read through the rules and understand 

 

Parent/Guardian name__________________ Parent/Guardian Signature______________ 


